
 

Monday 7th February 2022 

 

Dear Parents 

FAMILY WORKS 

How to help your child to enjoy and achieve in school 

Your child will be taking part in a play called “THE ENORMOUS TURNIP”, which introduces 

you to our FAMILY WORKS PROGRAMME, on Wednesday 2nd March 2022 at 1.00 pm in the 

Small Hall (Family Centre Entrance).  There will be a short talk about the programme before 

the play and it will be followed by refreshments and lots of fun activities for you and your child 

to take part in together, as a taster session of the fantastic Family Works Programme.  

 

We would then like to invite you to participate in the FAMILY WORKS PROGRAMME. We feel 

this programme is beneficial to all parents and carers of children in Reception. During the 

programme, we look at practical and fun ways to help your child develop the skills that will 

enable him/her to be happy and successful in school.  Your child will join you each week for part 

of the session. 

 

The sessions will be on Wednesday afternoons in the Small Hall on the following dates: 

 

Week 2:  Wednesday 9th March at 1.00 pm - 3.00 pm 

Week 3:  Wednesday 16th March at 1.00 pm - 3.00 pm 

Week 4:  Wednesday 23rd March at 1.00 pm - 3.00 pm 

Week 5:  Wednesday 30th March at 1.00 pm - 3.00 pm 

Week 6:  Wednesday 6th April at 1.00 pm - 3.00 pm 

Week 7:  Wednesday 27th April at 1.00 pm - 3.00 pm 

Week 8: Wednesday 4th May at 1.00 pm - 3.00 pm 

Week 9: Wednesday 11th May at 1.00 pm - 3.00 pm 

Week 10        Wednesday 18th May at 1.00 pm - 3.00 pm 

 

There will be a free crèche facility for these sessions and refreshments will be provided.  We 

look forward to you and your child joining us on this amazing Family Works adventure. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Cullen & Mrs Dennett 

 

A quote from a parent who previously attend the programme in 2018  - “I was upset when Family 

Works ended, we felt like a family and it helped me understand my child better.” 


